
Room 8, Bank of Toronto Bldg. 

Harvey Cushing, Esq • 
. 721 Huntington Ave. 

Boston, Mass. 

Deqr Mr. Cushing: 

Toronto, September 1st, 1921 

I have just received your letter of the 30th ult. acknowledging receipt of the photograph of the Wadsworth Weston Mill and the immediate locality thereof. 

With my intimate knowledge of Weston and its sur~ounding~, I can say that this is the only mill that has stayed on its former eite for the last fifty years and was always maintained in good condition. 

The main road up to St. Phillip 1 s Church passed the front of the 11111 and thence up a high hill to the level land above, so that it may be that the high bluff you speak of is that hill which immediately adjoins the mill on the south. 

Trusting the foregoing will enable you to remember the situation, believe me 

P. s. As I previously informed you, the old mill has been entirely removed and the site levelled. 
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